
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
  

 

Appointment of Mr Harvesh Seegolam as Chief Executive  

 

 

Pursuant to Section 9 (1) (b) of the Financial Services Act 2017, the Board of the Financial 

Services Commission, with the concurrence of the Minister of Financial Services, Good 

Governance and Institutional Reforms, has appointed Mr Harvesh Kumar Seegolam as the Chief 

Executive of the Financial Services Commission with effect from 14 July 2017. 

 

Consequently, the appointment of Mr. P.K. Kuriachen as Acting Chief Executive of the 

Commission has accordingly lapsed on 13 July 2017. 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
14 July 2017 
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